
 

 

 

INVITATION TO NIDDERDALE HIGH SCHOOL’S 

OPEN EVENING ON 21st SEPTEMBER 2023 

from 5.00 to 7.30 p.m. 
 

 Headteacher’s Address at 6pm and repeated at 7pm 
 Tour the school 
 Meet staff 
 Hear from some of our current students 

    ………………………………………………………………………………… 
 Nidderdale High School is a “Good school” – Ofsted 2023 

Nidderdale has ‘high ambitions’ and a ‘wide curriculum offer’ – Ofsted 2023 

 Winners of 2020 and 2021 National Pastoral Care in Education Award 

 Finalist for Outstanding Contribution to Pastoral Care 2023 

.………………………………………………………………………………… 

We are proud of: 

 Consistently good GCSE results  

 Progress made by all students across a range of GCSE subjects 

often well above national averages 

 Students who are Ready, Respectful and Safe 

 Innovative curriculum to meet the needs of all students including 

NiddVenture and Flourish 

 Outstanding pastoral care 

 Student/teacher relationships - staff are wholly committed to the 

welfare and education of the students 

 

 
Low Wath Road, Pateley Bridge, 

Harrogate, HG3 5HL 

Telephone:  01423 711246 

 admin@nidderdale.n-yorks.sch.uk 

                 @NidderdaleS  

 

Information about the school is also available on the school’s website 

www.nidderdale.n-yorks.sch.uk 
 


